
 

 

Lass Vegas Family Church Halloween Party on October 23 at Cheon Hwa Gung 
 
T. Ota 
October 14, 2021 
 

 
 

We will have a Halloween Party on 10/23 (Saturday) at the Cheon Hwa Gung!  

 

Everybody is invited to come INCLUDING parents.  

 

Dressing up is encouraged but it is REQUIRED for all high school and middle school students.  

 

Doors open at 3:30pm and will conclude around 6pm.  

 

There will be plenty of activities including a costume contest!  

 

Dinner will not be provided so please come with a full stomach.  

 

We hope to see everyone there!  

 

I am looking forward to seeing everyone's costumes. 

 

From, 

 

T. Ota 

 

 

 


